
Mass Schedule, Intentions for  Aug. 22– Aug. 30 

 
Twenty First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 
Sat. — August 22— 4:00 p.m. St. Theresa’s — 
    Doug LeBlanc, By Mom 
 
Sun. — August  23— 8:15 a.m. St. John Vianney —   
  10:30 a.m. St. Paul’s— Roger Berard,  
       By Gilles & Jeannine   
 
Mon. — August 24 — 8:30 a.m. St. Paul’s —  
    Intentions of Celine Morris, By Parents 
Tue. — August 25 —  6:00 p.m. St. Theresa’s — 
Wed. — August 26 — 8:30 a.m. St. Paul’s — 
Thu. — August 27 — 6:00 p.m. St. Theresa’s —  
  Rose Desmarais, By Rene & Kathy Desmarais 
Fri. — August 28— 8:30 a.m. St. Paul’s — 
   Intentions of Celine Morris, By Chrisana Morris 
 

Twenty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
 
 
 

Sat. — August 29— 4:00 p.m. St. Theresa’s — 
 
Sun. — August 30— 8:15 a.m. St. John Vianney —   
 Evelyn Guillette, By Keith & Diane Beadle 
  10:30 a.m. St. Paul’s—  
 Healing for Dolores Greico, By Mary E. Fleck    
    

Prayers have been requested for: 

Letter From Fr. Curtis 

Other Area Weekend Masses: 
Sacred Heart Church, 130 S. Pleasant St., Troy:  Saturday at 6:00PM, Sunday at 9:00 AM. 

St. Mary’s Church, 191 Clermont Terrace, Newport: Saturday at 4:00PM, Sunday at 10:00AM and 7:00PM. 

Parish Collections:  8/16 First: $1657.00 Second for Evangelization & Catechesis : $465.00 

This weekend: 8/23: Religious Education 

Shut-Ins &  Sick 
Guy Lamadeleine 
Blaise DeCario Webber 
Dolores Harbec 
Bob Trombly 
Darin Fortin 
Alice Locke 
Jon Lasseigne 
Liliane Lanciaux 
Real Couture 
Ida Couture 
Monique Lapointe 
Cookie Broome 
Jeannine Berard  
Irene Lanoue 
Brian Hinton 
Kathy Vento 
Patricia Smolinsky 
Georgette Griffin 
Theresa Carrier 
Linda Gullard 

Anthony Rodenas 
Dorothy Quintal Fuller 
Real Gauvin 
Scott Pellerin 
Maurice LaClair 
Joseph Bertolaccini 
Paul Parenteau 
Vicky Fecteau 
David Fortin 
Paul Vanasse 
Debbie Brown 
 
Rest In Peace: 
Keith Stone 
Irene Riendeau  
Annette Blais 
Nancy Rivers 
Armande Meunier 
Fern Tanguay 
Brandon Bradley 
Michael Gonyaw 

George Gibeault 
Roland Desmarais 
Joan Souliere 
Rose Desmarais 
Roy Perkins 
Nancy Roberts 
Christopher Bruns 
Gary Megrath 
Jeannine Jolin 
Bill Torrisi 
Jeannette Bourassa 
Evelyn Guillette 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parishioners, 
 
This weekend, we are happy to welcome Fr. Paul 
back to celebrate Mass here at Holy Trinity 
Parish.  I am offering Masses in his parish, St. 
Andre Bessette, in the Troy area. 
 
Next weekend, I will provide more information 
about the upcoming diocesan Christ Our Hope 
capital campaign.  There has also been some 
information in the bulletin the past few weeks.  As 
I've said before, I know that many of our 
parishioners are going through financial difficulties 
at this time.  If you are not able to donate to the 
campaign at this time, don't feel bad.  I know that 
there are many other ways that you give back to 
our parish community.  But if you are able to 
financially support this campaign, please give it 
prayerful consideration.   
 
This coming week, we celebrate several important 
saints, including a mother and son, St. Monica and 
St. Augustine, on Thursday and Friday.  St. Monica 
can be an inspiration to any of us who pray for 
family members and loved ones who have drifted 
away from the Church.  She prayed for her son, 
Augustine, for many years before he eventually did 
return to the practice of the Faith and became a 
saint, too.  Let us ask for their prayers for us and 
our families. 
 
Have a blessed week, 

Fr. Curtis 

Communion Calls and Home Visits 
If you, a family member, or a friend is homebound or has 
difficulty attending Mass and would like to receive Holy 

Communion at home, please contact Fr. Curtis at the rectory at 
525-3711 or Frank Daigneault at fdaigneault59@gmail.com or 

525-3589. 

Organ 

A parish family has an electric organ that they 

would like to donate.  We were not able to use it 

in the parish or school, but if you are interested, 

please contact the rectory. 

mailto:fdaigneault59@gmail.com


August 23, 2020 

 

 Register your child   

  today! 

           

 802-525-6578 

 

 

 

The presence of Christ by the power of his 
word and the Holy Spirit continued.  

1379 The tabernacle was first intended for the 
reservation of the Eucharist in a worthy place 
so that it could be brought to the sick and those 
absent, outside of Mass. As faith in the real 
presence of Christ in his Eucharist deepened, 
the Church became conscious of the meaning 
of silent adoration of the Lord present under 
the Eucharistic species. It is for this reason that 
the tabernacle should be located in an 
especially worthy place in the church and 
should be constructed in such a way that it 
emphasizes and manifests the truth of the real 
presence of Christ in the Blessed Sacrament.   
1380 It is highly fitting that Christ should have 
wanted to remain present to his Church in this 
unique way. Since Christ was about to take his 
departure from his own in his visible form, he 
wanted to give us his sacramental presence; 
since he was about to offer himself on the 
cross to save us, he wanted us to have the 
memorial of the love with which he loved us 
“to the end,” even to the giving of his life. In 
his Eucharistic presence he remains 
mysteriously in our midst as the one who loved 
us and gave himself up for us, and he remains 
under signs that express and communicate this 
love:   
The Church and the world have a great need 
for Eucharistic worship. Jesus awaits us in this 
sacrament of love. Let us not refuse the time to 
go to meet him in adoration, in contemplation 
full of faith, and open to making amends for 
the serious offenses and crimes of the world. 
Let our adoration never cease.  

 

Christus Vincit 

Please join us for Holy Hours of Eucharistic Adoration at St. 

Theresa’s on Tuesday evenings, 6:30-7:30, following the 6 

p.m. Mass.  Confessions are also available.  This is a 

wonderful opportunity to be with Jesus, and to pray and 

reflect quietly.  Don’t worry if you’re not sure what to do; 

Adoration is very simple, with just a couple hymns and 

prayers at the beginning and the end.  Even if you cannot 

stay for the whole hour, you are welcome to attend for even 

just a few minutes.  In the midst of our busy lives and 

tumultuous world, Eucharistic Adoration can be a source of 

peace and spiritual refreshment.  We hope you can join us 

there! 

  

St. Paul's School Annual GOLF TOURNAMENT is on!! 
Saturday. Sept. 12th  at 9:00 am  
$40 per person  
 For more info, call Barb Limoge-King at 525-1126    

**due to Covid-19 we have had to scale back on our tournament this year and are unable 

to provide a meal and prize. We hope you will continue to support this worthwhile cause 

during these unprecedented times. 

“Perhaps You Were Born for Such a 

Time as This.”  - Esther 4:14 

The situation and circumstances we 

face today, in the culture and the 

Church, call for us to move from 

maintenance to mission. At every 

Catholic parish in Vermont, we are called to respond in faith – in 

new ways, with a new vigor. 

Many of you have received the Christ Our Hope: Building a Vi-

brant Church campaign packets in the mail that included a case 

statement for the campaign with an insert that describes how our 

parish plans to use the 60% of funds raised. Please prayerfully 

consider a sacrificial gift that will renew our parishes and move 

our church from maintenance to mission. 

To learn more about the campaign visit: www.christourhopevt.org 


